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STAY INFORMED 
LINKS TO 

INFORMATION

ENVIRONMENTAL 
ASSESSMENT 

WHERE TO ACCESS

101 TWINS 
CONSTRUCTION AND 

SAFETY

Subscribe to our 
newsletters by texting 

“TWIN101” to 
1-855-969-5300 

ABOUT THE CLC 
WHO WE ARE AND 

WHAT WE DO

SAFE
DRIVING

About This Newsletter
This is the first issue of a newsletter published by the Highway 101 
Twinning Community Liaison Committee (CLC) to inform residents 
about the Highway 101 Twinning - Three Mile Plains to Falmouth 
Project.

Highway 101 Twinning - Three Mile Plains to Falmouth

TWINNEWS
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Environmental Assessment 
Has Been Registered
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How To Stay 
Current
Here are some links to help you 
keep up-to-date on the project. 

CLC WEBSITE 

http://hwy101windsor.ca/ 

NEWSLETTER SUBSCRIPTION 
http://hwy101windsor.ca/?
page_id=86 

NSTIR WEBSITE: 
https://novascotia.ca/tran/
highways/
hwy101twinningwindsor.asp 

FACEBOOK 
https://www.facebook.com/
hwy101clc/ 

TWITTER 
https://twitter.com/
hwy101windsorns 

Nova Scotia Transportation and Infrastructure Renewal and the 
Nova Scotia Department of Agriculture have registered the 
Environmental Assessment (EA) for the Highway 101 Twinning 
Project with Nova Scotia Environment for public review and 
comment. You can view the documents in the following places: 

• Windsor Regional Library, 195 Albert Street, Windsor, NS 

• Municipality of the District of West Hants Municipal Office, 76 
Morison Drive, Windsor, NS 

• Nova Scotia Environment, 136 Exhibition Street, Kentville, NS 

• EA website: https://novascotia.ca/nse/ea/highway-101-twinning-
three-mile-plains-to-falmouth.asp 

The public is invited to submit written comments to:  

Environmental Assessment Branch  
Nova Scotia Environment  
P.O. Box 442, Halifax, NS, B3J 2P8 

on or before June 7, 2017 or contact the department at (902) 
424-3600, (902) 424-6925 (Fax), or e-mail at EA@novascotia.ca.  

Project Open House
Join us for an Open House on June 1, 2017 at the Legion from 
2:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. and from 6:30 p.m. to  8:30 p.m. We will 
provide more details on the twinning project and Project Team 
members will be on hand to answer your questions. 
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Contact Us: 
   
info@hwy101windsor.ca 

www.hwy101windsor.ca 

www.facebook.com/Hwy101CLC 

About the Community  
Liaison Committee (CLC) 
The CLC was created to give the community an opportunity to 
share issues, concerns and comments about the Highway 101 
Twinning Project with the Project Team. The CLC’s members 
include area residents and representatives from the two local 
municipalities. Members were chosen with care to ensure full 
stakeholder representation, and preference was given to those 
who had strong connections and networks in the local 
communities.  

The CLC is an advisory body and does not have the authority 
to make project decisions. 

Our Highway 101 
TWINS
The Highway 101 TWINS 
represent two important 
elements of the highway twinning 
project: the construction project, 
and the safety the twinned 
highway will bring. 

Contact Us
You can contact us by emailing us 
at info@hwy101windsor.ca 

 Shelley Bibby  Randy Hussey 

 Brad Carrigan  Kathy Kehoe 

 Dave Crouchman Cathie Osborne 

 Jennifer Copage Mike Oulton 

 Louis Coutinho Darren Porter 

 Don Dignan  Andrew Sheehy 

 Liz Galbraith  Sonja Wood 

 Colin Hines 

SAFE
DRIVING

Your CLC list of members

Questions?
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Keep Up to Date 
Want to know what is going on with the Highway 101 Twinning 
Project? The CLC offers several options for keeping up to date: 

• Our website at www.hwy101windsor.ca is regularly updated 
with news on the project, including reports and minutes from 
our meetings and a calendar of upcoming information events. 

• Our Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/hwy101clc/) 
is another good source for updates on the project. 

• Our twitter feed also features regular updates. (https://
twitter.com/hwy101windsorns). 

• Our newly launched newsletter, which you are reading.  This is 
our first edition and we will be sending out more as the project 
proceeds. 

FAQ

WHAT IS THE HIGHWAY 101 
TWINNING - THREE MILE 
PLAINS TO FALMOUTH 

PROJECT? 

The Project is the final phase 
of work that began 
approximately two decades 
ago to twin Highway 101 
from Halifax to Exit 10 – 
Hortonville. The Project also 
includes updating of the 
aboiteau that was originally 
constructed in 1968-70 to 
better protect agricultural 
dykeland along the Avon 
River, protect the Town of 
Windsor and nearby 
communities from tidal 
flooding, and provide a route 
for the new Highway 101 and 
the Dominion Atlantic 
Railway. 

HOW MANY LANES WILL THERE 
BE? 

The current design has four 
main travel lanes, two in 
each direction, once the 
Highway 101 Twinning 
Project is completed. From 
Exit 6 to Exit 7 the on- and 
off-ramps will be connected, 
creating an extra lane 
between exits in each 
direction. 

MORE FAQ ON OUR 
WEBSITE at 
www.hwy101windsor.ca.
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